At the Special Meeting of the Malone Village
Board, held on March 2, 2019 at 12:15 PM at 343
West Main Street the following were present:

Joe Riccio Mayor
Brian Langdon Trustee
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Andrea Dumas Trustee

Also in attendance:
Cheryl Douglas, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

The special meeting was called to discuss the River Building (MCM Development) and the grant
monies. The Finance Committee still has to review some items and get further clarification. We
may need to hold a special meeting at some point this week.

Discussion was held with regards to hiring a full time account clerk/typist in the code office.
Michelle McCray was interviewed. Her background check was satisfactory. Civil Service has

approved her provisionally pending taking the test in the near future.

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Langdon and unanimously carried
to hire Michelle McCray on March 8, 2019 at a rate of pay of $14.50 per hour.

Motion to adjourn at 12:40 PM by Trustee Langdon.
Respectfully submitted,
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